
 
Phone:  1-800-521-9694 

 
January 8, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In response to your concern or inquiry, the following are PTC’s statements on product compliance  

 

PTC does not use, and our products do not contain any natural or synthetic rubber. PTC products are not subject to EUDR 

requirements.   

 

The above statement applies to all PTC locations including Enduro Industries, Metal-Matic LLC, and PTC Liberty LLC. 

 

Jeff McNeely 

Corp. Quality Systems Engineer 

PTC 

330-829-5293 

Jeff.McNeely@PTCsteel.com 
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